STERLING INVITATIONAL RAINED OUT AFTER MEET STARTS

On Friday, April 30th, the Leafs traveled to Sterling to participate in the highly competitive Sterling Relays. Shortly after the field
events began, the meet was greeted with severe thunderstorms which eventually led to the meet’s cancellation. Events completed
were the High Jump, Discus, Long Jump and Triple Jump. We are still waiting on results (we may not get any.)



